LEGAL NOTICE

Town of Tyringham Planning Board Notice of Public Hearing

Pursuant to the provisions of MGL 40A §5 the Planning Board will hold a
public hearing on the proposed new by-laws at the Tyringham Town Hall, 116
Main Road, Tyringham, MA on April 2, 2020 at 7:00 pm for the Energy
Stretch Code and As-of-Right by law. The purpose of the hearing is to accept
public comments on the proposed bylaws. Due to Governor Baker’s mandate
remote participation may be required. Any person interested in or wishing to
be heard on the proposed by-laws should contact the Town Office for remote
call in procedures by 3 pm on April 2, 2020. A full complete copy of the
proposed bylaws, definitions and regulations are on the Town of Tyringham
website on -line at www.tyringham-ma.gov.

Tyringham Planning Board Clerk, Ellen Slater



